
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Oregon-Davis School Corporation Board of School Trustees will meet on Monday, May 16, 
2016, at 6:00 p.m. in the Susan G. Rowles Board Room Administration Building, 5998 North 750 
East, Hamlet, Indiana, for a public hearing regarding objections to and/or support for the 
proposed contract of employment for the Superintendent of Schools.

After the hearing, the Board of School Trustees will consider the input and then it will consider 
the proposed contract as an agenda item in its Special Board Meeting on Monday, May 23, 
2016, at 6:00 p.m.


